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Dates for your Diary 
 

Term 1 2021 
 
 
March 
 
Thursday 4  P&C AGM at 3.00pm 
 
Friday 5  Term 1 Swimming for Sport – Wauchope Pool 
 
Wednesday 10 Expressions of Interest for Yr6 students to Yr 7 sent home 
 
Thursday 11 Whole School Excursion to Port Macquarie 
 
Friday 12  Term 1 Swimming for Sport – Wauchope Pool 
 
Friday 19  Expressions of Interest for Yr6 students to Yr 7 returned 
   Term 1 Swimming for Sport – Wauchope Pool 
 
Monday 22  3-6 School Excursion to Canberra returning Thursday 25 
 
Tuesday 30  Library Van 
 
 
April 
 
Friday 2  Good Friday Last day of Term 1 
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Jacob 
 

This week Jacob is the Star Student.  
For being Connected and Safe at swimming. He persevered and swam by himself for the 

first time. Well done Jacob. 
 
 

What activity do you like doing at school? 

I like Maths. 

What book are you reading at the moment? 

I have read “Hot Dog” by Anh Do 

What do you enjoy most about English? 

I like to write stories. 

Do you have any pets? Tell us about one… 

I have two dogs and their names are Wally and Ruby. I have one cat called Elle. I also have 
Ned the galah. Ruby does not get along with Elle the cat. 

What do you want to be when you grow up? 

I would like to be a dairy farmer. 
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Years 3-6 Canberra Excursion 
 
The 3-6 excursion to Canberra (Monday 22 
March to Thursday 25 March) is fast 
approaching and parents can start to make 
instalment payments towards the cost $450.00. 
Please return the permission note and 
overnight medical form to school A.S.A.P. 
 

P&C AGM and meeting to follow 
 
Tomorrow, Thursday 4 March at 3.00pm, the P&C will 
be holding the Annual General Meeting at school. The 
executive positions (President, Vice President, 
Treasurer, Secretary, Canteen Manager) will be up for 
election and once voting is completed a meeting will 
follow to discuss a number of agenda items. All are 

welcome to attend. The Annual Association fee of $2.00 is due to be paid at the 
AGM. Payment of this annual fee entitles members to vote. 
 

K-2 Gardening 
On Thursday 25 February, K-2 planted some marigolds and carrots in special plant 
pots that will show the class the roots of the plants as they grow. The class was 
happy to see that the marigold seeds had already sprouted on Monday 1 March. 
We are all still waiting and watching for the carrots to sprout. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Marigolds       Carrots 
 

K-2 Artwork 
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Year 6 Shirt 
 

The school will supply one Year 6 shirt to each Year 6 student. If parents require 
any additional Year 6 shirts, please contact the school. 

 
Port Macquarie Excursion Thursday 11 March 

On Thursday 11 March, the whole school will be going to Port Macquaire for an 
excursion. On this day, there will be a power outage from 9.00am to 4.30pm. Due 
to this power outage, we will take to whole school on an excursion. There will be 
no cost for this excursion. We will be going to the Port Macquarie museum as one 
activity. We are still working on other activites for the students. Students will need 
to come dressed in school uniform and wear their school hat. Students will also 
need to bring their recess, lunch and a water bottle. A permission note will be sent 
home soon. 
 

3-6 Artwork 
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